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On Saturday, we woke to learn of attacks on civilians and killings of innocents in Israel. We 
grieve deeply the victims and suffer with their families. And we look in trepidation at the 
foreseen shedding of blood and greater human loss in Israel and Gaza.  

As we endure this very difficult time, we pray for a path to peace that honors the dignity of 
all.	


